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Scanning and copying technology now allow American forces to obtain copies of virtually any
type of record that will be neccssary for military and intelligence purposes, for helping to
manage the transition 1o a democratic government, and for assisting in possible criminal, human
rights, and war crimes prosecutions. We stand ready to provide technical advice and to provide
storage for a preservation copy of these scanned images. In addition, NARA has experts in a
wide range of-skills in preservation and protection of records in all media, including electronic
records. These staff members also carry the highest level of security clearances. NARA will
also be working with the Departments of Defense and State, and other interested U.S,

C sernment  encies, in developing str ~ tes ©  dealing with other issuces that anse regarding
Irag) records. This ineludes the formulation of a U.S. Government response to the attached
statement issued by the Arab Regional Branch of the International Council of Archives.

If you have any questions or would like qur assistance, please contact Dr. Michael Kurtz,
Assistant Archivist for Records Services — Washington, DC, on 301-837-1893.

- Sincerely,
LEWIS J. BELLARDO

4 JOHN W. CARLIN
Archivist of the United States
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